

Ref: HW/DS

Tuesday, October 8, 2024

Weekend Activities

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope that you have all had some well-earned rest over the weekend. This is just a letter to remind you that this Saturday, the 12th of October, will be the last Saturday Activity Day before we break for the October half-term.

These sessions will continue after the half-term – and all dates will be sent to you well in advance of these commencing.

I hope you have found these sessions useful and thank you again for your continued support.

Best wishes,

Mr. D Swanston

Interim Headteacher





